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Hello, 
I strongly oppose the Cap & Trade SB 150. This bill would be devastating to working Oregonians! 
Businesses are going to shut down if this passes. It will greatly affect the Oregon economy and the 
financial burden to each working family will be heavily impacted. This bill should not pass for the good of 
the Oregon people. It should not be up to the Oregon legislature. This bill directly affects each 
Oregonian and they have the right to put this to vote; which would not pass as demonstrated by the 
event from last week. Do not pass or even propose this bill!!!!  
 
Regards,  
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